
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1771/24-25                                             15.04.2024 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please be informed that due to expected weather forecast and safety of our 

students, it has been decided to shift to remote learning for grades KG-2 to Grade 

12 on Tuesday and Wednesday, i.e. 16th & 17th April 2024. However, classes will 

remain suspended for Pre-KG and KG-1 students on these days. 

 

The meeting ID and password will be shared through the parent login. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 

 


